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October 31st 
A Children’s Halloween Party! 
For all ages 
October 31st from 3 to 5pm 
Candy...food...arts & crafts and Candy 

 

October 10th 
We will continue our monthly “Kid Movie Night” beginning Friday, October 10th 
from 7-9pm in the clubhouse. 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and popcorn. Bring your  
pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. Parents may either join us or drop off the 
kids and enjoy some alone time…children under 4yrs must have a parent/guardian in  
attendance.  

This month we are showing the animated family movie:  
“FROZEN” 

 
 

Adult Holiday Party Dec.13th 
6:30 to 11:30pm  

Children’s Holiday Party Dec. 6th 
2-4pm 



Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                              President 
Felicia Fry                                    Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong         At Large 
Annette Hahn Windgassen       At Large 
Michael Cartsonis                         At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on Oct. 13th,  in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...10am-12noon & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again 
 be utilizing the far four lanes beginning Sept. 2nd  

Hours of use will be:  
M-F 3:45-7:00pm  

M-Thurs. 7:00 to 7:30 (only the far two lanes) 
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members use during 
this time.  Any questions or concerns please contact Steve in the office. 

Holiday Bazaar for Charity 
November 14 & 15 

 
             Fairbrae member Michelle Sullivan’s 16th Annual Holiday Bazaar! 
Interested in a vendor table? This event benefits various local non-profits. 
Contact Michelle for more info: 
Michelle Sullivan 
408.431.8799 
www.marykay.com/msullivan7  

  Thank you… 
To everyone who contributed during the Labor Day BBQ idea session to make 
Fairbrae better. We are working to analyze everyone’s comments and suggestions 
to develop an action plan. We are close to having our priorities identified. We will 
keep you posted each month with a special column in our Newsletter title, “From 
the Boardroom”. And yes, the kitchen is at the top of the list :) 
Thank you, 
Your Fairbrae Board 


